
The Friends of the  
M.N. Spear Memorial Library 

 
Spring Spruce-Up! 

 
Raising money for a   

New Shutesbury Library! 

Spring Spruce Up! 
 

For a $100 donation to the New Library Fund,  
a team of four library loving adults does  

one hour of energetic yard work, sprucing up your 
yard.  

 
To join a team of yard workers or to schedule a  

spruce-up call Susie Mosher, 259-1550 or  
email sndmoes@verizon.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Not school sponsored 
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